
RBA100372-0001 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

i ..................................... ~o-ae-~,- .................................... i 
L. ......................................................................................... i 

31 August 2004 14:14 

RE: Meeting 

Sorry, you are quite right. The extra day off on a BH has thrown me! 

Regards 

Anthony 

From: Baker, Prof R. [mailtoi .............. (~o-de-A- ............. i 
Sent: 31 August 2004 14:09 ............................................... ’ 

To: Tenison, Anthony 
Subject: RE: Meeting 

Anthony 

I thought we had discussed Tuesday the 7th; the 8th is difficult for me. Could it be the 7th? 

Richard Baker 

! 

..... Original Message ..... 
From: i .................................................................................................................................................................................................. Code A ’ 

~-f ~i~~i;,-~-F~n-n~;-T’4-,T4: ..................................................................................................................................................... " Sent: 
TO: ’ ............................................................................... Code A i Cc:[ .................................................................................. , 
Subject: Meeting 

Prof Baker, 

To confirm we will be with you for 1400 hours on Weds 8th Sept. 

Kind regards 

Anthony 

This electronic message contains information from Hampshire Constabulary which may be 
legally privileged and confidential. Any opinions expressed may be those of the individual 
and not necessarily the Hampshire Constabulary. 
The information is intended to be for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If 
you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use 
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RBA100372-0002 

of the contents of the information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message 
in error, please notify us by telephone 
+44 (0) 845 045 45 45 or email to postmaster@hampshire.pnn.police.uk immediately. Please 
then delete this email and destroy any copies of it. 
All communications, including telephone calls and electronic messages 
to and from the Hampshire Constabulary may be subject to monitoring. Replies to this email 
may be seen by employees other than the intended recipient. 

This electronic message contains information from Hampshire Constabulary which may be legally 
privileged and confidential. Any opinions expressed may be those of the individual and not necessarily the 
Hampshire Constabulary. 
The information is intended to be for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of the 
information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify us by 
telephone 
+44 (0) 845 045 45 45 or email to postmaster@hampshire.pnn.police.uk immediately. Please then delete 
this email and destroy any copies of it. 
All communications, including telephone calls and electronic messages 
to and from the Hampshire Constabulary may be subject to monitoring. Replies to this email may be seen 
by employees other than the intended recipient. 


